Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES September 21, 2017

Meeting opened at: 6:07 In attendance were: Jennifer Gady, Wanda Savary, Ann Marie Brooks, Charlene Price, Marilyn Russell, Earl Russell

- The agenda was distributed by Jennifer
- Jennifer distributed minutes for August meeting, accepted as written, unanimous
- The treasurer's report was presented by Earl Russell. Discussion held. Accepted report as written unanimously
- Marilyn presented the coordinator's report
- The paint shed will be closed as of October 1st for the winter. More paint was taken in than other years
- Marilyn reported we no longer have Allied Dump Runs for our electronics as they have gone out of business. Several options were presented. Discussions held
- Marilyn reported that SEMASS can only donate to us using a credit card, so a "Go fund me" account has been set up under the Wareham Recycling Drop Off Center.
- Marilyn reported that she and Earl met with the town accountant to reconcile our account, in proof up to July
- Ann Marie began a discussion that other towns offering recycling and is willing to research how they operate, tracking, # of haulers, etc. Discussion held

Meeting adjourned at 7:08

Charley June

Jennifer Gady, Committee Chairman

Charlene Price, Secretary